
Howell Township 
RED SPLIT POLICY 

Adopted October 10, 2011
 
Resolution #10.11.296
 

WHEREAS, the township wishes to insure a fair and equitable allocation of 
REU's when property is split; 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT upon a property split, the total 
number ofREU's shall be evenly split across the parcel. 

IT IS FURTHER RESOLVED that if the REU's cannot be evenly split across the 
parcel, if the property split contains both Commercial and Residential, or if a portion of 
the property split becomes Commercial, the REU distribution shall be determined by the 
Howell Township Board at a regular board meeting. The owner of the parcel will be 
notified of the meeting date in writing at the last known address and is encouraged to 
attend the meeting. 

IT IS FURTHER RESOLVED that all REU allocations from a split must be 
approved in writing from the parcel owners. 

IT IS FURTHER RESOLVED that applications for REU splits shall be received 
on or before May 1st of each year for the summer tax billing period and on or before 
September 1st of each year for the winter tax billing period. 

Moved by: Eaton 
Supported by: Hubbel 
Yes: Counts, Eaton, Coddington, Hubbel, Hohenstein, Henry. 

No: None 

Absent: Howard 

I hereby affirm that this is a policy duly adopted by the Howell Township Board at its 
regular meeting held October 10,2011 to which I add my signature this 12th day of 

October, 2011. ~__. . 

. ·9Jik 
Carolyn 1. a n 
Clerk 


